
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:       IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions 

From:   The West Virginia State Bar 

Date:    September 2015 

 

 The West Virginia State Bar’s IOLTA Advisory Committee will soon be accepting 

Requests for Proposals (RFPs) for the Bank of America Settlement monies.  The settlement 

requires that the monies be used in one of two designated categories:  1) Foreclosure Prevention 

Legal Assistance or 2) Community Redevelopment Legal Assistance.   

When more detailed explanations of the two designated categories are finalized, the 

Advisory Committee will be advertising for and accepting grant applications.  If you, or your 

financial institution, are aware of any organizations which may qualify for the grants, please ask 

them to contact me so I can place the organizations on a list.  When the RFPs are finalized, I will 

send out more detailed information.  You, or any organizations you refer, can contact can be 

made at caseya@wvbar.org or 304-553-7228.    
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